From:

Bio Park Bio.Park@mercergov.org E¥ hd vo ; * ;

Subject: RE: Request for in-person meeting
Date: October 25, 2021 at 4:18 PM

To:

shane miller shane_miller_usa@yahoo.com

Mr. Miller - You are already in receipt of the Voluntary Compliance Agreement (VCA) setting forth the terms under which the City is

willing to accept a resolution to APL 19-002, No other option, short of a voluntary dismissal of the appeal by you or a resolution to the

appeal by the Hearing Examiner, is available for discussion during an in-person meeting. Consequently, instead of meeting with me,
please respond to the City's VCA offer. Thank you.

Bio Park

City Attorney

City of Mercer Island

206-275-7652 | mercerisland.gov

Notice: Emails and attachments may be subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act (chapter 42.56 RCW).

From: shane miller <shane_miller_usa@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 7:30 AM

To: Bio Park <Bio.Park@mercergov.org>

Subject: Request for in-person meeting

Dear Mr. Park,

May we please meet in-person to try and discuss and aim to resolve differences re: APL - 002? I'd also welcome if Mr. Cole and/or
Ms. Van Gorp joined.

Sincerely,
Shane Miller

Sent from my iPhone



